FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF DALLAS
DALLAS, TEXAS

Dallas, Texas, March 27, 1956

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks
of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

For your information, this bank and its branches at El Paso,
Houston, and San Antonio will be closed on Saturday, April 21,
in observance of San Jacinto Day.

We are advised that the Salt Lake City Branch of the Federal
Reserve Bank of San Francisco will observe April 9 as a holiday
and will be closed on that date.

We are also advised that the Federal Reserve Bank of Boston
will observe April 19 as a holiday and will be closed on that date.

This information is transmitted to you for your guidance in
connection with transit operations and transfers of funds.

Yours very truly,

Watrous H. Irons
President
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